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Pricing Advisory 
 

Westbound General Rate Increase 
Northern Corridor to West Coast 
 
Effective August 15, 2001 Pacer Stacktrain will implement a $25 increase for 53' and 48' 
containers, on shipments from the below listed origin ramps to destination ramps in the 
states of CA, OR, WA and UT. 
 
Origin Ramps : 

Baltimore, MD 
Boston, MA 
Buffalo, NY 
Chicago, IL 
Cleveland, OH 
Columbus, OH 
Harrisburg, PA 
Kansas City, MO 
Kearny, NJ 
Montreal, PQ 
Philadelphia, PA 
Pittsburgh, PA 
Portsmouth, VA 
Rochester, NY 
Saint Louis, MO 
Springfield, MA 
Syracuse, NY 
Toronto, ON 
Worcester, MA 



 
 
 
Exceptions to this increase will be limited to: 
 
Quotes that were affected by the Selective Rate Increase to be effective 8/6/01 as outlined 
in our Stack Facts electronic bulletin # 208 dated June 26, 2001.  Advice on this increase 
has been distributed to all customers at this time. 
 
Quotes that Pacer Stacktrain has contractually agreed not to increase for a specific time 
frame. 
 
Please make note of this information and inform those in your organization that need to 
know.  If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your 
appropriate business development or pricing representative. 
 


